






From: Department of Design and Construction <ddc@honolulu.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 2:21 PM 
To: DBEDT HCDA Contact <dbedt.hcda.contact@hawaii.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Response to your inquiry 
 
Dear Hawaii Community Development Authority: 
 
Attached is the response to your June 14, 2023 inquiry regarding Development 
Permit Application for Victoria Ward, Limited, Land Block 4, Project 1 (Block D) 
and Project 2 (Block E). 
 
 
Mahalo, 
Department of Design and Construction 
650 South King Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96814 
ddc@honolulu.gov 










